
POLK COUNTY PRESS RELEASE 

The Polk County Board of Commissioners adopted and signed 

Polk County Resolution No. 23-13 on September 20, 2023, along 

with the support and signatures from both Polk County Sheriff 

Mark Garton and Polk County District Attorney Aaron Felton.   

Together we are making a firm statement in proclaiming Polk 

County’s call for the repeal of the decriminalization provisions 

enacted pursuant to Oregon Ballot Measure 110. 


